Attention
Kindergarten and
1st Grade Parents!

Your child will be performing the children’s musical
Music All Over Me

at the PTA program next Thursday May 1!

Music All Over Me is a celebration
of all things MUSIC!!!

The kids will perform immediately after the PTA
meeting. They need to be in the
CAFETERIA by 6:00pm,
while parents go to the gym for the
very important meeting.

Please contact Ms. King if you have any questions.
brittany.king@austinisd.org or 512-841-0848.



